
March 2024 - Infrastructure sub-committee report 
 
Yulunga Hall extension  
Submission of all DA documentation to SCC was completed on 22/2/24. 
On 5/3/24 a request for additional information was received from the case worker. After some 
delays due to SCC staffing problems the SCC portal showed on 12/3/24 that the application will 
be  " Assessed with no further information required". 
 
The builder has been asked to provide his proposed contract for consideration. 
 
Grant Variation Submission: 
Michelle Ricciardi has been corresponding with the Black Summer Bushfire Recovery Grant 
body. She has requested an extension for the grant up to 31/3/25 with new anticipated payment 
dates. They have said that the milestones need to be adjusted and will continue to work with her 
on that. 

 


